Mr. Forrest B. Cox, Basketball Coach, University of Colorado, Boulder, Colorado.

Dear Frosty:

I had written George Edwards asking whether he wanted glass or wooden backboards. His thought was that in case our games attract a large sale of seats at the end of the court, that glass backstops would add to spectator enjoyment.

· 資產主意主義 主義主義

So I thought that the spectators might think we had not been mindful of them if we put up wooden boards. Therefore, I have asked the Hall to put up blass boards unless you object to them.

I believe we are going to have a nice crowd. George Edwards thought he might not be able to give you a real battle, but now he is fearful because Dan Pippin, their star center, was inducted into the service.

If there is anything that I can do to aid in the relationship of our teams, please let me know.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.